
December 29th, 2010 

 

Dr. Deborah Haddad 

Assistant Dean for Undergraduate Affairs 

Social and Behavioral Sciences  

Haddad.2@osu.edu  

 

Dear Dr. Haddad, 

 After careful review, we are in agreement with 1) The proposed Quarter System SBS Aviation 
Transportation Major and 2) The four year SBS Transportation plans that you outlined in your email of 
December 22nd on the subject and I have included in the attachments. 

 I believe that this should be a quarter system plan that we can move forward with.  Thank you 
for getting this done.  I want to wish you and your family a Happy New Year. 

 

Best Regards, 

 

MJ Benzakein, Ph.D. 

Wright Brothers Institute Professor 

Interim Chair, Aviation 

The Ohio State University 
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